
Non-Public Minutes 
16 August 2000 
1:00pm 
 

The Board convened in non-public session under RSA 91-A:3 II (a) to interview candidates for the Police 
Chief's position. Those present included Jack Steiner, George Lagassa, and Lloyd Sullivan (Selectmen), 
Russell McAllister (Town Administrator). Others present included William Wrenn (Hampton Police 
Chief). The Board narrowed the field to one and agreed to extend an offer of employment. The non-public 
session adjourned at approximately 4:30pm. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Russell McAllister 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


